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UPDATE: 
 
Ms. Abinanti has been located in good condition and will be reunited with her 
family. 
 
ORIGINAL: 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the public 
in locating a missing elderly female who suffers from dementia.  Irene Abinanti, 
W/F, 08/19/1925, was last seen on February 14, 2009 at approximately 12:00 
P.M. leaving her residence located at 3233 Northeast 34 Street, Apartment 1106, 
Fort Lauderdale, FL. 
 
Abinanti is 83 yoa, 5’7”, 156 lbs, with grey hair and blue eyes.  She was last seen 
wearing black pants, lavender shirt, grey sweater, and brown shoes with a black 
purse and no identification.   
 
Anyone who has seen or knows the whereabouts of Irene Abinanti is encouraged 
to contact Detective Kathy Collins at 954-828-5548 or Broward County Crime 
Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
 

 
Irene Abinanti 


